
19. GRAFFITI REMOVAL FROM PRIVATE PROPERTY IN THE SHIRLEY AND
PAPANUI WARDS

The Community Technical Adviser reported a request received from the Papanui Police
seeking support for the removal of graffiti from private property.

The Board resolved to set aside an allocation of $5,000 from 1999/2000 Discretionary
Funds for materials for the removal of graffiti, to be approved by the Chairperson and
Community Advocate for future incidents of graffiti, subject to the following conditions:

1. That the funds be allocated only where the perpetrators have been identified and
have undertaken to do the painting out.

2. That the owners of the affected properties have given their permission to have the
graffiti painted out.

3. That the Police are willing to supervise the painting out.


